
From: David Butler   
Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2024 8:47 AM 
To: Council Agenda <councilagenda@london.ca> 
Subject: Re: Automatic reply: [EXTERNAL] Green Standards 

 I support and appreciate your efforts to proceed with improved standards for a healthier 
environment.  What is more important than the environment we all share.  I wish you every success in 
getting the mayor and council to approve the Green Development Standards.  Regards, David Butler 

My letter is in support of the Green Development Standards, specifically more EV spaces, native species 
plantings on public lands and boulevards, bicycle space, and bird friendly design..  

Thank you, David Butler 
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